
The Annual Region III Science and Engineering Fair 

It’s that time again! The University of Louisiana at 
Monroe host the Region III Science and Engineering Fair 
on Friday, Feb. 10, on the second floor of the Student 
Union building beginning at 8 a.m. 

The fair consists of 19 categories that allows the first and 
second place winners to proceed to the Louisiana Science 
and Engineering Fair at Louisiana State University later 
this March. This year, only three parishes from the region 
are participating: Franklin, Morehouse and Ouachita. With 
72 projects and 82 students competing, 90% of the 
students range from middle and junior high school.  

Although the numbers decreased, the event allows the students to sharpen their 
science skills and mingle with other children their age on what they are learning. 
According to Mrs. Thompson, she love the many "ah ha" moments that she see taking 
place when students show off their projects, and with so many of the ULM faculty 
involved it shows even young middle school students that there is a place for them to 
grow at ULM! 

For more information about The Science and Engineering Fair, contact Mrs. Amanda 
Thompson via email at athompson@ulm.edu. 

 


